
           Livonia Public Schools 
District Services 

 
 
 

Date:  January 19, 2023 

To:  Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 

Re:      LCTC/Robotics IT Bid Results 

 

I would like to bring to the Board the recommendation for Digital Age 
Technologies to be awarded as the technology contractor for the Livonia Career 
Technical Center renovation and new robotics center in the amount of 
$113,177.00 which includes contingency. 

Bids for this project were opened on November 21, 2022, and were reviewed by 
PMC, IDS and LPS administration. 
 
Please add this request to the agenda of the January 23, 2023, Committee of the 
Whole meeting. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Attachments 
 
c:  Board of Education 
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